
PRINCETON, KY.

M
ark your calendars now for a dif-
ferent kind of field day! The first
ever Beef Bash will be held at the

Research & Education Center in
Princeton on September 23, 2008.
More information about exhibits and
other educational opportunities com-
ing soon!

This is an excellent opportunity to

visit with UK research, extension and
administrative personnel as well as the
leadership of the Kentucky Cattle-
men’s Assoc. Visit http://ces.
ca.uky.edu/beefirm/bash/ for up-
dated information.

Sponsored by the University of Ken-
tucky College of Agriculture and the
Kentucky Cattlemen’s Association. ∆
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